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The Hawai'i Primary Care Association endorses this measure. It would appropriately
remove barriers to eligibility for Med-QUEST and other public benefits. The assets that. .

. would be disregarded in determining eligibility would be such items that a prudent
person would not discard or spend down in order to get help for the needs of daily life.
We believe the most important of these are:

• Ownership ofkuleana lands;
• Individual retirement accounts and pension funds;
• Burial plots;
• Household goods and personal effects;
• Work-related equipment;
• The cash-value oflife insurance; and
• Automobiles.

. Thank you for the opportunity to support this bill.


